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Craig, Sondra

From: Michael Stolpa <stolpa.michael@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 8:24 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Homeless in La Crosse

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear Council Members,  
 
I recently read that the City of La Crosse has a plan to send their homeless to the town of Campbell. At first I 
thought it was a poor joke. Texas is the laughing stock to many as they try to ship their problems to other 
communities. At least they ship them to cities that have some services. Campbell has a small handful of police 
officers and no medical facility. Even the fire department is manned by volunteers.  
 
The island is already dealing with poisoned water, thanks to the La Crosse Airport. Now you want to send your 
homeless? Can't you at least fix one problem before sending more? Heck, they can't even drink the water here. 
 
You will be sending the homeless through neighborhoods containing hundreds of homes and families and 
forcing them to travel for miles for services. Can you please stop dumping your problems on your neighbors? 
Sorry if this is a problem for boat owners and dog walkers but their convenience should not be more important 
than our homes. Even the empty Kmart building would be closer to services. 
 
Please be responsible neighbors.  
  
 
Michael Stolpa 
1713 Lakeshore Drive 
La Crosse, WI 54603 
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